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This is not a good idea at all. WhT happened to the residential home owners input? With all
the things going on with our country, how is it that this is something that benefits the morale
of the Ohio resident or anything productive with our state. I'm totally disappointed how this
gets pushed through against any concerns for us home owners.
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